
17th July 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 

This year we have put a lot of emphasis on the importance of house points and rewards to 
ensure all pupils are recognised for the excellent effort and HART values they show at 
Hartshill Academy every day. I would like to thank all of our parents and carers who have 
supported this through the use of the Class Charts app too.  

I wanted to take this opportunity before the summer holidays to share some data with you 
from this academic year. 

 There have been an average of 19500 positive points awarded every week

 The whole academy pie chart is 90% green positive points and 10% red negatives.

You can see the percentage for your child by hovering over the middle section of their 
pie chart on your app. 

 Year 7 are in the lead with a 94% green pie chart followed by Year 10 with 90%, Year
9 with 87% and Year 8 with 86%.



 40% of pupils have completely green pie charts and have received no red negative 

points this year.  

 

 75% of pupils have a pie chart that is 90% or more green. 

 80% of the red negatives are assigned to just 15% of the pupils at Hartshill Academy. 

 

We are very proud of all our pupils who attend every day, show their HART values and are 
ready to learn, every minute of every lesson. Class Charts allows us to share with pupils and 
parents the positives pupils achieve in every single lesson. I look forward to next year and 
lots more positives for our wonderful pupils. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Miss Lorraine Taylor 
Principal 
 
 
 


